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6th February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
You are invited to attend Options Evening for your child on Thursday 13th February 2020.  The evening 
starts at 5.00pm and will end at 7.00pm. 
 
On the evening you will have the opportunity listen to a presentation that explains the Options process.  
There will also be a ‘market place’ in the main hall. 
 
The first presentation will commence at 5.00pm in the conference room.  This will then be repeated at 
5.30pm and 6.00pm. 
 
The ‘market place’ is a collection of stalls that you may visit.  There you will have the opportunity to 
speak to teachers about the courses that are on offer and ask any subject specific questions. 
 
You will be given an information pack to take home that details the specifics for each course on offer.  
You will also be given an Options Form to complete. 
 
Please be aware that you do not have to make any decisions on the evening.  Please use the information 
pack to guide discussions with your child over the half term break. 
 
You will be invited to attend an individualised meeting in school after half term where your child’s 
options can be finalised and the forms returned.  These meetings will be arranged using the booking 
system on Arbor. 
 
We look forward to meeting you next Thursday. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr T Laing 
Assistant Headteacher (Curriculum). 
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